
From: Paula Sole   
Sent: Monday, April 29, 2024 8:07 AM 
To: Chris Bartlett <chris.bartlett@westsussex.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Lyndhurst School (010/24) and Vale School (011/24) 
 
Good morning Chris 
 
Ok thanks for letting me know and yes of course that is absolutely fine regarding the extension of 
time. 
 
Many thanks, Paula. 
 

Paula Sole | Project Support Officer - School Organisation & Development, Education & Skills 
West Sussex County Council 
Location: Northleigh (Ground Floor), Tower Street, Chichester, West Sussex, PO19 1RE 

 | E-mail:  
 

 
 
 

 
 
From: Chris Bartlett <chris.bartlett@westsussex.gov.uk>  
Sent: Monday, April 29, 2024 8:05 AM 
To: Paula Sole  
Subject: Lyndhurst School (010/24) and Vale School (011/24) 
 
Morning Paula, 
 
These applications have been reassigned to me for review and determination.   
 
To enable me do this, please can I request an extension of time for both until 10th May 2024.   
 
Kind regards, 
Chris Bartlett 
Principal Planner, Planning Services, Highways, Transport and Planning Directorate 
West Sussex County Council, Ground Floor, Northleigh, County Hall, Chichester, West Sussex, PO19 
1RQ 
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